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ATTN: W. C. Jones, Livision Manager -
Production Operations sfcowssa

ba $1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102 '\/

Gentlemen:

Region IV is in the process of revising our Emergency Response Plan. Part
of this revision includes a review of the various methods used by licensees
and this office to evaluate accident conditions. One of the areas we are
reviewing involves independent evaluations of accident conditions where
different values could be reported based on the particular method used in
the evaluation.

During August and September 1981, Mr. J. B. Baird of this office will be
visiting your facility to review certain aspects of your emergency assess-
ment program. Mr. Baird will review such items as procedures for calculat-
ing off-site doses, operating characteristics of monitoring equipment, and
the immediate dissemination of data used in the assessment of accident
conditions. Mr. Baird will contact the plant operations staff prior to
his visit to identify specific members of the staff he will need to meet
with.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

" Original Signed by:
G. D. DROWN'1

Glen D. Brown, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
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Docket: 50-285

Omaha Public Power District
ATTN: W. C. Jones, Division Manager -

Production Operations
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

Region IV is in the process of revising our Emergency Response Plan. Ps: c
of this revision includes a review of the various methods used by licensees
and this office to evaluate accident conditions. One of the areas we are
reviewing involves independent evaluations of accident conditions whem
different values could be reported based on the particular method useo in
the evaluation.

During August and September 1981, Mr. J. B. Baird of this office will be
visiting your facility to review certain aspects of your emergency assess-
ment program. Mr. Baird will review such items as procedures for calculat-
ing off-site doses, operating characteristics of monitoring equipment, and
the immediate dissemination of data used in the assessment of accident
conditions. Mr. Baird will contact the plant operations staff prior to
his visit to identify specific members of the staff he will need to meet
with.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Glen D. Brown, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch

cc: S. C. Stevens, Panager
Fort Calhoun Station
Post Office Box 98
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023
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